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ERIC HORBAL 
 
Eric began his role on the Board of Directors at the 
Regina Community Clinic in December 2023, 
bringing with him a deep-rooted connection to the 
city where he was both born and raised. 
 
Distinguished by his commitment to community 
engagement, Eric stands out as a proactive figure in 
various spheres.  He generously dedicates his  

time to coaching youth curling at Winston Knoll Collegiate, contributing insights 
as a valued member of the Government of Saskatchewan Post Secondary 
Advisory Council, and maintaining the role of Vice-Chair for the Saskatchewan 
Federation of Labour Young Workers Committee. 
 
Academically driven, Eric is close to completing his BA Honours in Political 
Science, coupled with a Certificate in Economics from the University of Regina.  
Within the university landscape, he holds the important position of President for 
UR POLIS (the University of Regina Politics and International Studies Students’ 
Association), and is actively involved on the Faculty of Arts Council.  Eric’s 
research pursuits delve into the intricacies of the civil service, with a specific 
research focus on its dynamics within the Saskatchewan context. 
 
Eric’s professional journey includes five years of dedicated service at Sherwood 
Co-op, where his expertise in understanding cooperatives has flourished.  This 
experience has undoubtedly shaped his ability to comprehend complex 
organizational structures and contribute meaningfully to strategic decision-
making. 
 
Away from his academic and professional commitments, Eric embraces life’s 
simple joys.  Whether basking in the summer sun at the lake or embarking on 
winter adventures, he finds solace in both relaxation and exploration.  An 
unexpected talent surfaces in his kitchen escapades, where Eric proudly wears 
the title of a self-acclaimed expert in crafting delectable egg salad sandwiches. 
 
Eager to bring a fresh, youthful perspective to the Regina Community Clinic, 
Eric considers it an honour to serve on the board.  His diverse experiences, 
academic prowess, and community involvement underscore his dedication to 
making a positive impact on the well-being of members and patients at RCC. 


